
7/2/2017 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily 

walk; and exalt the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, 

Praying, Singing, Encouragement and Admonition. 

General offering & pastoral fund 

Announcements:           Dean Yoder                                                  

Worship in song:          Ryan Eash                                              

Worship in the word:   Garrett Martin 

Greeters: 

July 2: Elmer Bylers, Wayne Yoders 

July 9: Samuel Chupps, Nolan Yoders 

July 16: Mel Eashes, Sam Chupps 

Offering: general fund-$1141, pastoral-$160, youth mission trip-$50  

Attendendance: worship-53 

Birthdays: July 8: Ethan Royal, July 8: Kevin Chupp, 

Wedding Anniversaries: July 2-Menno&Dena M.,                            

July 4-Freeman&Debbie Y., July 6- Willie&Anna W., 

This evening: no services here 

Announcements: 

1. Please check out the clothes, books, dishes, and etc, that are right inside the 

south entrance doors. We plan to disperse the unclaimed goods to a local 

charity and we do not want to get rid of something that you would want.  

     

2. Praise God for a wonderful week in SD! The youth enjoyed themselves, made new 

friends, and did lots of hard work.  

 

3. The singing group “Graceful” is scheduled to be here for an evening program 

on July 9th, at 6:00pm. 

 

4. The final offering going toward the “Gospel For Asia” - Jesus wells, was 

$5729.04, we were able to pay for 4 Jesus Wells and 4 BioSand Filters. 

One well cost $1400 and the BioSand Filters cost $30. Thank you so much to 

the children and everyone else who helped!!! 

 

5. Dean is still working on the “Articles of Incorporation” for Townline. We will 

try to keep you updated on that process. 

 

6. The elder team has not forgotten about revising the constitution. In the near 

future, we are hoping to present you with the statements that are no longer 

applicable, and to present some suggested changes in order for there to be 

continuity between what the constitution says and what we do. 

 

 

 

 

Silence is welcomed as an important participant in any meaningful exchange of 

ideas. – Kevin Hancock 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

“Anabaptist Evening” – July 23, 

Wednesday morning Bible study and prayer time 7:30 am  

Prayer Reminder 

Pray for those around you, they need God’s touch in their lives! 


